PUBLIC NOTICE OF RAZORBACK GREENWAY ALLIANCE MEETING

The Razorback Greenway Alliance will hold a virtual and in-person meeting on Thursday, October 15,
2020, at 1:30 pm.

Information on how to join the meeting virtually can be found at http://nwarpc.org.

The Razorback Greenway Alliance is composed of representatives from Bella Vista, Bentonville,
Rogers, Lowell, Springdale, Johnson, and Fayetteville. The Alliance is involved in joint,
cooperative undertakings associated with the operation and management of the NWA
Razorback Greenway.

The public is encouraged to attend virtually due to Covid-19 conference room space limitations.

For more information, please email Elizabeth Bowen at ebowen@nwarpc.org, or call the NWARPC office
(which is closed to the public during the COVID-19 health emergency) at 751-7125, ext. 104, and
ask for Elizabeth Bowen.
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